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Thank you for a great year!

It takes all of us together to guide and support the learning
of each student. Congratulations to the 426 Hadley eighth graders
who are moving on. Wishing everyone a happy and safe summer!

Paul Gordon
Superintendent
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Glen Ellyn School District 41

Ignite passion. Inspire excellence. Imagine possibilities.
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